
NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

 

Harbour Master  
Captain Michael McKenna 

UPDATED 23 December 2020 

Masters, Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Boaters should ensure that the 
contents of this Notice are made known to the Persons in Charge of their vessels or craft. 

All Notice To Mariners can be found on the Dublin Port Company website 
www.dublinport.ie/information-centre/notice-to-mariners 

 

No. 53.1 of 2020 

PILOTAGE BYE-LAWS DECEMBER 2020 

Masters, warranted pilots, holders of pilotage exemption certificates, owners, operators and 
agents of all vessels calling in Dublin Port are hereby notified that following the commencement of 
Part 12 of the Withdrawal of the United Kingdom from the European Union (Consequential 
Provisions) Act 2020 Dublin Port Company has published Pilotage Bye-Laws December 2020 which 
can be can be downloaded on the Dublin Port Company Website at www.dublinport.ie/port-plans-
bye-laws/ 

The primary focus of the Pilotage Bye-Laws December 2020 is business continuity post BREXIT and 
the provision for the issuing of 3 year pilot exemption certificates.  

 


